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Pilon, Janet

Subject: for Council April 14th meeting - St Giles Church

From: Janice Jackson

Sent: April 8, 2021 1:35 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Cc: Kelsey, Lisa <Lisa.Kelsey@hamilton.ca>

Subject: for Council April 14th meeting - St Giles Church

For Hamilton City Council correspondence for April 14th, 2021

Thank you for this opportunity to lend our support for re-purposing the landmark St Giles Church for affordable housing while
maintaining the valued building structure. It can be re-purposed into something as valuable to the community of the future as
it was to the

the community of the past.

Please view the brief video of the building and property “As it Stands Today" https://youtu.be/TeV-gzGBKm8

Please also read the letter of support from Reverend Moore of Laidlaw below.

Respectfully,
Janice Jackson and Christopher Pannell



